November 4, 2015

The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:00 p.m. in the town office. Chairman Rickaby called the
meeting to order. Forbes was absent. The meeting was officially noticed.

Heeg made a motion to approve the October 21, 2015 meeting minutes. Frank seconded it.
Motion passed.

James and Lindsay Matuszck, requested a business permit for Matuszck’s Service Center at
8540 Hwy 13 S, Suite 1. Itis on a commercial lot. Frank made a motion to approve the

business license. Heeg seconded it. Motion passed.

Heeg made a motion to approve the Certified Survey Map for Robin Roth. Frank seconded it.
Motion passed.

Dave Ryun gave the Constable’s report. John Sweet property is getting more things on the
property. The Board will need to decide what steps to take next to get the property cleaned.
The Municipal Judge is fine with changes to the Nuisance Ordinance. It will be put on the
next agenda. The property at the corner of County Z and Hillcrest has been cleaned up some.
Dave will continue to watch it.

Billie-Jo gave the Treasurer’s report.

The Towns’ old tractor was sold on Wisconsin Surplus for $9,050.

Correspondence was read.

November 11, 2015 at 6:30 p.m., a representative from the University of Wisconsin will be at
the town hall to talk about the water testing results that took place within the last year. There

were over 300 wells tested.

Passineau said that the Town received a grant for $21,000 for road work to be done on Bell
Road in 2016. It was worked into the 2016 budget.

Frank made a motion to approve the bills paid. Heeg seconded it. Motion passed.

Frank made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Heeg seconded it. Motion passed. The
meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk



